

April 27, 2015

Rector Andrzej Chochół, Cracow University of Economics 27 Rakowicka St 31 - 510 Krakow, Poland

Dear Rector Andrzej Chochół:

Congratulations on the achievement of 90 years of Cracow University of Economics as an institution of higher education. Cracow University of Economics ranks among Poland's leading universities of economics, being a significant educational and research center. We at Shanghai Finance University highly value our partnership in cooperative programs that we have had last year. We're looking forward to expanding our relationship with other possible and fruitful cooperative program in the near future.

I regret that I am unable to join and participate in the celebration of CUE from May 27<sup>th</sup> to 28<sup>th</sup>. Here, I would like to send my very best wishes and congratulations on this special event for Cracow University of Economics. It is my sincere hope that our cooperative partnership will continue to thrive and that both our universities, faculty members, and students will have more opportunities to exchange ideas, knowledge, and educational cultures.

Sincerely Yours,

WANG Hongwei, Ph.D.

President